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In the Matter of the Filing of Annual
Reports for Calendar Year 2011 by
Competitive and Wireless Telecom-
munications Service Providers.

BEFORE

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO

) ,

; Case No. 12-05-TP-RPT
)

ENTRY

The Commission finds:

1)

(3)

Section 4905.14, Revised Code, requires that every public utility, as
defined by Section 4905.02, Revised Code, shall file an annual
report at the time and in the form prescribed by the Commission.
An on-line report form is again available for all competitive and
wireless telecommunications service providers. Instructions are
posted at www.puco.ohio.gov/puco/docketing. Each competitive
service provider listed on Attachment A to this entry shall file its
annual report in this docket by April 30, 2012. Each wireless
telecommunications service provider listed on Attachment B to this
entry shall create its assessment report using the on-line form, and
submit it via electronic mail (e-mail) by April 30, 2012, in
accordance with the posted instructions.

Section 4905.14, Revised Code, also requires that every public
utility, except railroads, file a copy of its annual report with the
Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (OCC) at the same time
that the report is filed with the Commission. Accordingly, each
competitive and wireless telecommunications service provider
shall send a copy of its annual report via email to
annualreports@occ.state.oh.us, or a paper copy to:

Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel
State of Ohio

10 West Broad Street, Suite 1800
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3485

With respect to changes from last year’s proceedings, the
Commission has been reducing expenses by adopting the use of e-
mail service wherever practical. To further this effort, the
Commission will now require any regulated entity that wishes to
continue receiving paper copy service from the Commission via
regular mail, to submit the form attached to this entry. Each
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